
From: Alvina Hoffmann  
Sent: 30 October 2023 13:42 
To: Planning  
Subject: Oppose planning application 2023/4415/T 
 
Dear Camden Council, 
 
I would like to oppose strongly the planned felling of trees in front of 130 
Greencroft Gardens (planning reference number 2023/4415/T). 
 
My husband and I have just moved into the neighbouring house at 132, and 
one of the main reasons we chose this area is the lovely greenery. We also just 
had a baby boy born in early October. It would be such a loss if these trees 
were cut down now. 
 
I understand that the roots of the trees may be contributing to minor cracking 
on the steps of a neighbouring building, but as we are in the South Hampstead 
conservation area the trees really should be preserved if at all possible, and as 
the insurer’s report acknowledges, it is possible to fix the problem while 
preserving the trees. I hope the council will reject the application for the same 
reasons it rejected a similar application in 2021. 
 
Best wishes, 
Alvina Hoffmann 
 


